
COVID-19
and

Breastmilk 
Study

Site PI: Bridget Young

Co-Is: Casey Rosen-Carole, Kirsi Jarvinen-Seppo

Study Coordinators: Rita Ferri, Elizabeth Catlin

TO JOIN, please call or text our study 

coordinators: 

Rita: (585) 210-94025 

Liz: (315) 924-2531

What it is: We are studying if there is COVID-19 

virus in breastmilk or on mother’s areola/nipple. We 

will test lots of moms’ milk to find out if the virus is 

present in none, some, or all. We suspect none. We are 

funded by the NIH. Based on what we find, better 

guidelines to breastfeeding families can be created. 

Who are we looking for?  Breastfeeding Moms 

diagnosed with COVID-19 in the previous 10 days.

What we are asking 
 e-consent – we will explain this! 

(it means you don’t have to see any 
researchers in person)

 we will give you all supplies – 
including free manual pump

 Collect from you and your child. 
These samples include mother’s 
breastmilk, skin swab, saliva, and 
blood sample, as well as infant stool 
samples.

 you store in your freezer – we  
will arrange for sample pick-up 
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